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Dear Parents, Guardians, Caregivers, and Families, 
Success in Learning – A Team Effort 

It is hard to believe that this school year is already coming to 
a close. As we approach the final stretch of the year, June 
continues to bring rich learning opportunities and meaningful 
celebrations of growth, connection, and community. The 
success of our students at Mulvey School is truly a team 
effort—it is the care, investment, and commitment of each 
person involved in the life of a child that makes a lasting 
difference in their knowledge, confidence, and sense of 
belonging. 

Many of you have expressed your appreciation for the care, 
dedication, and extra enthusiasm shown by your child’s 
teacher and the Mulvey staff. I wholeheartedly echo these 
sentiments. I would like to express my deepest gratitude to 
the entire Mulvey School educational team for their energy, 
passion, and holistic approach in supporting each and every 
student. Their unwavering commitment to nurturing 
academic growth, emotional well-being, and community spirit 
has been inspiring. 

A heartfelt thank-you also goes out to all parents, guardians, 
grandparents, families, friends, and caregivers for your 
continued support. Together, we have created a strong 
foundation of encouragement and high expectations that has 
empowered our marvelous Mulvey students to thrive. 

As we celebrate the accomplishments of this year, we would 
also like to extend a special acknowledgment to several 
valued members of our school community: 

Ms. L. Hall, our school clerk 2, whose warmth, 
professionalism, and behind-the-scenes support have 
helped keep our office running smoothly and with heart. 
 

Ms. S. Talbot and Ms. C. Ortiz, long-serving  
educational assistants, whose dedication, compassion, 
and decades of service in WSD and Mulvey School have 
left an incredible impact on generations of students. We 
extend our heartfelt thanks and best wishes as they 
begin a well-deserved retirement. 
 
Mrs. E. Black, who has been a wonderful part of our 
teaching team over the past two years. We wish her all 
the very best as she transitions to a new WSD school, 
where her many talents will surely continue to shine. 

·  
And to Ms. N. North, thank you for stepping in with such 
grace, professionalism, expertise and positive energy to  
co-lead the school with me this year. Your support has 
been invaluable. 

 
To our marvelous students who are moving on: continue to  
embrace the joy of lifelong learning and carry with you the  
values and lessons you've gained at Mulvey School. For 
those returning: we look forward to continuing our journey of  
learning, growth, and success together. 

As we always say—it takes a community to raise a child.  
Together, we are better. Together, we continue to do our 
BEST: Believe, Excel, and Succeed Together! 

On behalf of the entire Mulvey School team, we wish every-
one a safe, restful, and joy-filled summer surrounded by  

special moments and memories. 
Mr. P. Correia 
Principal, Mulvey  

June 2025 
Newsletter 

750 Wolseley Ave R3G 1C6 PH: 204-786-3469 Fax: 204-774-2894 
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Nicole Smirnos-North -Vice Principal 

Thursday, June 5th @ Tec Voc High School 
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WSD Land Acknowledgment and Commitment to Action 
“The students, staff, and communities of Winnipeg School Division are committed to truth 
and reconciliation through building relationships with Mother Earth, the original peoples of 
this land, and the stories that bring us together. We acknowledge the place in which we 
gather is on Treaty 1 territory, the homeland of the Red River Metis, and the ancestral lands 
of the Anishinaabe, Ininiwak and Dakota Oyate peoples.” 
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Courage Honesty Humility Wisdom Respect Truth Love 

7 6 9 14 11 8 11 

April Acts of Recognition 

       

Acts of Recognition (AoRs) 
 

Acts of Recognition are given to students for achieving personal, academic, or social goals. We use 
the Seven Teachings to help students name their goals. This may be when a student goes beyond 
regular expectations or continually demonstrates skills and/or behaviours that contribute to making 
Mulvey School S.A.F.E. 
 

The following 66 students received Acts of Recognition stickers in the month of May 
Some students were nominated for more than one act, but have been counted once.   
We are happy to accept Acts of Recognition from home and the community. If you would like to 
nominate your child, or any student parent, community member, please email Mr. Correia                    
(pcorreia@wsd1.org) or Ms. North (nnorth@wsd1.org)  

Timnit Omar Nimish Hailey Declan Zahra Alayna 

Lily Hellen Remi Carter E. Grace Vainqueur Jaxon  

Kyrylo Aleena Wania Meg Armel Layla  Meniyah 

Tiara Joe Aleeza Zlata Muqbil Harrison Arthur 

Anastasia Khalid Nilo Hiruki Darralyn Sky Mia 

Emi Iyyan Izyan Rogue P. Eelis Arsema Kowsar 

Maria S. Juan Cayden Ellis Mukhlis Muntaha Luna 

Ashtyn Maksym Declan Ezra Diana Andrew Winter 

Rahma Sophia S. Henry P. Ali Semere Lance Kimberly 

Brielle Heda Hiyab     
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 
Nursery & Kindergarten  Mrs. N. Schneider 
Our Nursery and Kindergarten 
journey continues as we continue 
to welcome Summer.  Over the 
next several weeks, your child will 
be involved in a variety of 
activities, including the following:  
planting and measuring the 
growth of bean plants, estimating, 
counting, sorting, and patterning different varieties of 
seeds, sequencing the story titled “The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar” by Eric Carle, as well as hands-on experience 
observing, identifying, and sequencing the lifecycle of a 
butterfly.  Our final theme, “Outdoor Learning”, will be filled 
with a variety of exciting hands-on activities that allow 
students who get to experience an outdoor learning 
environment and to be more attentive to their surroundings.  
We will do the community walk to familiarize our 
neighborhood.  Consistent exposure to community and 
nature decreases stress and anxiety, helps elevate mood, 
and helps with emotion. Outdoor learning allows students 
to put their focus back on nature. Outdoor environments 
naturally inspire children to be more physically active. In 
outdoor settings, children are more motivated to work 
together in groups, which can improve their social skills. 
They learn to manage conflicts, communicate, and 
cooperate with their peers in a more effective manner. It is 
hard to believe our Nursery and Kindergarten Journey is 
coming to an end.  Over the past 10 months, the children 
have blossomed into inquisitive and knowledgeable 
students. As our school ends, I wish to thank all of you for 
your continued support throughout our Kindergarten and 
Nursery journey.  It has been a great honour to work with 
your children at such an influential time in their lives.  May 
you continue to marvel at the talents of your children, value 
their uniqueness, and celebrate their continued successes 
on their educational journey. Best wishes for a wonderful 
summer! 

 

Grades 1 - 6 -  Ms. L. Costello 
The students have been very busy this 
month. They have been busy outside 
everyday enjoying the beautiful weather. 
They helped to plant the flowers out in front 
of our school and are in charge of watering 
them daily. The students continue to work 
hard everyday on their individual work and 
group work. They love to play picture 
bingo. They are excited to go the zoo on 
our field trip.  
We still have our community walks to other 
parks and water fun days at various spray 
pads to look forward to. We are also hoping 
to have some fun water days on sunny 
days at school. It’s hard to believe the year is almost over.  

Grades  5 & 6-  Ms. C. Vande Graaf 
It is really hard to   
believe that another 
year of learning is  
rapidly coming to an 
end! The students 
have done an      
amazing job this year. 
It has been a         
wonderful year. Things  
started off a bit       
different than normal 
as I was away for a 
while but once I was back, it didn’t take long and we all 
came together and formed a great community. We have 
learned so much and we have had tons of fun and amazing 
experiences along the way. It has been a wonderful year! 
This month, we will be working through our math projects. 
We have been creating our own resorts and have been 
challenging our brains with a variety of math problems to 
go along with our designs. In Science, we are going to end 
the year with a project about the diversity of living things. 
We will each chose one of the animals that we learned 
about on our fieldtrips. We will research them, draw them 
and learn as many interesting facts as we can to present to 
the class. In Social Studies, we are continuing to work 
through our Super Speedy Social Studies Canadian History 
books and briefly touching on many different events that 
helped shape our country.  
June is a great opportunity to enjoy our last month together 
so we have some fun things planned including a puzzle 
challenge, Lego challenge and maybe even a walk to get a 
nice icy treat!! Thank you again for a wonderful learning 
year. I hope you all have a safe and happy summer!! 
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 
Grades 2 & 3  Ms. C. Kamara 
We can’t believe this is the last month of school!  It has been a wonderful school year filled with excitement and many 
accomplishments. Students can be proud of their hard work and learning this year. It was a pleasure working with such 
a wonderful group of students! 
In Math, the class has finished up our unit on Mass, Capacity and Temperature. They did such a good job on this unit! 
To finish our year, we will be working on some graphing and surveying. In Science, we will be working on our unit on 
Solids, Liquids and Gases. In Social Studies, the class will be wrapping up our unit on Ancient Egypt. This has been 
such a fun unit for the students to learn about. On our field trip at the Manitoba Museum, we had a great hands-on 
program that really helped the students understand Ancient Egypt even better. We will also be continuing our Read to 
Me group’s part-way into June. What a fantastic job the students have done in these groups this year! It really is 
amazing to see the progress all students have made with their reading and writing!  
Thank you to the students and parents for a fantastic school year, and I hope they all have an enjoyable summer break!  

Grades 1 & 2 Ms. A. Cruzada 
Academic Highlights  

In Math, we explored key foundational 
concepts including fractions, telling 
time, and the addition and subtraction 
of two-digit numbers with regrouping. 

In Language Arts, our focus was on 
building strong writing skills by learning about conjunctions, 
compound words, subject and predicate, as well as nouns 
and adjectives. These grammar elements helped us 
construct simple sentences and begin writing short essays. 

In Science, we investigated different types of energy, the 
concepts of push and pull, friction, and the importance of 
safety symbols and warning signs in our environment. 

In Social Studies, we are learning about the importance of 
good citizenship and the roles and responsibilities we 
have in our communities. 

Grades 4 & 5 Ms. W. Mackenzie 
Wow—June is here already! It’s hard to believe the school 
year is coming to an end. I feel so fortunate to have spent 
this year with your amazing children. Our classroom has 
been full of learning, laughter, creativity, and kindness. 
Each student brought something special, and it’s been a 
joy to watch them grow. 
As we head into summer, I encourage you to keep the 
learning going in fun ways! Reading together is a great 
way to keep those reading skills sharp. Playing card 
games or board games is also a fun way to practice math 
and problem-solving. 
Thank you for a wonderful year. I hope you all have a safe, 
relaxing, and fun-filled summer with your family and 
friends! 
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 

Grades 2 & 3  Mr. K. Wiens 
In May we presented our Earth Day knowledge to the 
school during an assembly and did a clean-up walk for our 
school. In Math, we delved deeper into understanding how 
to tell time. In science we have started an animal inquiry 
where each student has chosen an animal to research.  In 
English Language Arts we continue to read daily and work 
on our writing skills through spelling challenges and 
creative writing. We even took advantage of the nice 
weather and read books outside. 
As we embark on our final month of learning I wanted to 
celebrate all the great learning that has taken place this 
year and wish you all a wonderful summer break!  

Grades 1 & 2  Ms. S. Gomes 
It is hard to believe that we are 
in the last month of the school 
year! I am so proud off all of 
the learning that has taken 
place in our classroom this 
year. There is so much to 
celebrate! As we head into 
June, we continue to work on 
growing as readers and 
writers. We are reading daily in our classroom and creating 
writing pieces to practice our spelling, printing, and 
punctuation. In Math, we will continue to review the math 
concepts that we worked on throughout the school year. 
We are finishing up our inquiry unit on animals by finishing 
up our books with animal facts and the illustrations to go 
along with them. I am so fortunate to have shared a 
classroom with such wonderful students this school year. I 
wish everyone a happy and safe summer break!  

Grades 3 & 4  Mrs. A. Luka 
The end of the year is approaching quickly! Our students have been diligently honing their skills in paragraph structure 
and story analysis in their writing. In math, we will continue refining our multiplication and division abilities while 
expanding our understanding of measurement. Having started with both non-standard and standard measurement, 
students are now delving into perimeter and area. Our journey around the world continues as we begin researching 
different countries. Meanwhile, curiosity about forces that attract and repel remains strong, and we will keep exploring 
magnetism through hands-on investigations. Even with the warm weather, please continue encouraging your child to 
read for at least 20 minutes each evening. Why not take the reading outdoors and enjoy a book in the fresh air? 

 
 



Page 7 

 

 

Grades 4, 5 & 6 Mr. B. Kussin 
It is really hard to believe that another year of learning is 
rapidly coming to an end! The students in Room 13 are 
working at staying focused on completing their 
assignments. We will continue our learning and expanding 
our understandings in all subject areas. 
There are many exciting activities scheduled for this 
month! Of course, as usual, the most exciting event this 
month is the Grade 6 Farewell. It will take place on 
Tuesday, June 24 beginning at 1:15 p.m. in our school 
gym. Planning is underway and as always, it will be a time 
to celebrate all of your child’s successes throughout their 
time here at Mulvey. We look forward to having you join us 
on that day to celebrate the achievements of your child 
and all of the Grade 6 students! 
Thank you to all the parents/guardians who have taken an 
active interest in their child’s progress this year. It is only 
with your help that your child can experience the 
successes they deserve. 
Have a safe and enjoyable summer! 

NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 

Grades 1 & 2  Mrs. E. Black 
Wow, it’s already June! What an 
exciting year we’ve had together! 
We went on awesome adventures 
— like exploring airplanes at the 
Aviation Museum and meeting cool 
animals at Assiniboine Park Zoo. 
We’ve learned so many new things 
and talked about tons of different 
topics. Our classroom has become 
such a happy place full of friends 
and fun memories that we’ll 
remember for a long time! This 
month in ELA, we’ve been detectives looking at 
advertisements — what makes a good ad and what makes 
a not-so-good one? How can we make our ads super 
catchy and fun? Stay tuned to find out which ad wins the 
prize! In Science, we’re watching animals grow and change 
— learning all about their life cycles. We even learned a 
BIG new word: metamorphosis! (That’s when animals 
change in amazing ways!) In Math, we’re practicing solving 
problems with adding and subtracting — and remembering 
to watch out for those tricky plus and minus signs! 
And in Social Studies, we’ve been discovering how people 
live in many different ways and why it’s so cool to celebrate 
everyone’s unique differences. 
Wishing you a fantastic and sunny summer break!  

Grades 4 & 5  Mr. S. Macdonell 
As we head into the final stretch of the school year, our class has been as busy as 
ever with exciting learning and projects! 
In math this month, we've been exploring fractions and decimals, and now we're 
diving into measuring perimeter and area. Students are building their 
understanding through hands-on activities and problem-solving tasks. 
In Social Studies, we've been learning about Manitoba’s past, with a special focus 
on the fur trade era. Students have enjoyed discovering how the fur trade helped 
shape the history and development of our province. In Science, we’ve just begun 
our final unit on rocks and minerals. Students will be learning how to identify 
different types of rocks, understand how they form, and discover their importance 
in everyday life. 
In ELA this month, we've focused on creative writing and building our reading 
comprehension skills. Students have been letting their imaginations shine through 
storytelling while also practicing strategies to dig deeper into texts. 
This month, students completed their Healthy Living Superheroes project, which 
they proudly presented to the whole school! It was a great opportunity to combine 
creativity, health education, and public speaking. Additionally, we wrapped up our 
final session with the Tim Hortons Camp this month, and it was a fantastic 
experience! The activities were fun, engaging, and enjoyed by everyone—thank 
you to the camp team for such a memorable program. 
Thank you for your continued support throughout the year. We’re looking forward 
to an amazing final month together! 
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Grades 3 & 4  Mr. K. Storey 
May has been a very busy month.  In math, our students 
finished off their math units by creating fraction games.  
Their objective was to create a 100 square picture and 
then provide the fractions for each color in their picture.  
Then as a class, we tried to match the fraction descriptions 
with all the pictures.  The students showed amazing critical 
thinking skills, explaining how certain descriptions could 
not fit certain pictures because the fractions were not right. 
With writing, we finished up our how-to writing project and 
moved on to parts of speech.  Although we aren’t writing 
long pieces, the students are writing more than ever.  We 
have learned about adjectives, nouns, verbs, and 
prepositions.  The students have practiced writing 
incredibly descriptive sentences using multiple adjectives.  
We have also focused on using more descriptive verbs in 
our sentences.  Instead of saying that a person went to the 
store, they are changing the verb so that the sentence 
says a person skipped to the store. 
Finally, in May our students had the opportunity to 
entertain passing motorists with their flute playing skills.  
The class went to the corner of Maryland and Wolseley 
and played a musical piece they had learned with Mr. G.  

One of our students held up a 
sign asking drivers to honk if they 
like music.  That intersection 
became a very noisy place for 
about 10 minutes as the students 
played and passing cars 
responded with their horns. 

NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM 

Nursery & Kindergarten  Ms. K. Rosenberg 
Hello Mulvey families! I cannot believe that June has arrived! We have had such a wonderful kindergarten journey this 
year that has been full of learning, fun, friendship, and many exciting achievements. 
Kindness has been a central theme in our classroom throughout the year. Students worked hard to create a meaningful 
video all about kindness, which they proudly shared with the entire school. Our presentation was a great success, 
delivering an important message for everyone. During the month of May, we were learning about different animals that 
we would see at the farm. We read books, looked at pictures, had conversations, and we also experienced many 
discovery centres involving farm animals. Our culminating field trip to Morning Sound Farm was a fantastic experience! 
The highlights of the field trip included hands-on interactions with baby animals like kittens, puppies, chicks, and bunnies 
to exciting activities such as sheep shearing (haircut) demonstrations, pony rides, and even milking a goat! In the 
classroom, we have been reinforcing letter recognition, sounds, and formation. We have also been exploring word 
families such as cat, mat, sat, etc. We continue to practice our writing skills by making word family books, labelling 
pictures, sounding out words, and engaging in fun rhyming activities during literacy time. Over the summer, please 
continue reading with your child and practice your letter recognition and sounds when possible. In math, we have been 
working on printing our numbers to 20 by “starting at the top” just like our alphabet letters. We will continue to explore a 
variety of math centres that focus on counting, building numbers, patterns, 3-D shapes, as well as practicing some simple 
addition through hands-on games and the use of math manipulatives.   Parents/guardians, thank you for all of your 
continued support and encouragement through the school year. It has been an amazing experience being part of your 
child’s kindergarten journey and such a rewarding experience to see their growth and learning unfold. I would like to wish 
everyone a safe, relaxing, FUN, and fantastic summer break and wish all of my amazing students all the best for their 
next school year! 
Friendly reminder: Please remember to mark your calendars for Wednesday, June 18th at 1:30 p.m. for 
our Kindergarten Celebration in the Mulvey School gym. 

Grades 5 & 6  Ms. Fraser 
June is here and we still have plenty of 
learning to do and many exciting events 
on the horizon. Although summer is just 
around the corner, we still have much to 
accomplish before June 27th.   
Some of our upcoming exciting events 
include: our annual fit run, Pow Wow, 
and grade 6 Farewell. So much to look 
forward to.  During the summer break, 
please encourage your child to read 
independently to a friend, a sibling, or an adult for 15 to 20 
minutes daily. In addition to being fun, this will help your 
child maintain and develop their reading skills over the 
break, as well as help make the transition back to school 
routines in September a bit easier. This has been a great 
school year, and I have truly enjoyed teaching and getting 
to know your children. Here are a few pictures from May. 
We enjoyed a karate presentation and we have also been 
enjoying our time building communication and teamwork 
skills with our Tim Horton’s camp. I wish you all a summer 
filled with new and special experiences, health, and 
happiness. 
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 As we wrap up another exciting school year, we would like to highlight the       
incredible enthusiasm and commitment our students have shown in Physical    
Education. Throughout the school year, students actively engaged in developing 
their movement skills, teamwork, and personal fitness through a variety of        
activities. We are proud of the outstanding participation in our intramural and club 
programs, including Soccer, Volleyball, Basketball, Football, Yoga, Dodgeball, 
Skate club, Zumba, and Fit Run. In addition to intramural and club activities,    
students had the opportunity to join our open gym program to explore movement 
skills, stay active, and work on personal fitness in a supportive and fun             
environment. On behalf of Mulvey School, I want to express my sincere gratitude 
and appreciation to all our students for their energy, effort, and dedication 
throughout the school year.   
The 43rd Annual “FIT RUN” takes place on June 3, 2025, at the Old             
Exhibition Grounds in the morning. This 2KM run is open to grades 4 – 6  
students who can complete the distance within a set time based on their grade 
level. 54 Mulvey students signed up for the Annual Fit Run and have been  
practicing on Tuesdays and Thursdays since May 1, 2025.  
Have a happy, and safe summer – we look forward to seeing you again next 
school year! 
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Welcome to  Ms. Brenna’s Artists Alley 

 
 

Welcome to the Music Message 
Mr. B. Grieve 

June is here, and we are almost at the coda of a wonderfully musical year at Mulvey! In May, our music 
learners achieved a "rite of passage" into early music education and began to play the RECORDER. We will 
finish the year learning to play the ukelele, practicing our DJ skills with Incredibox, trying some band 
instruments (for our grade 6 graduates), and even trying our creativity at Foley music. 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended our annual Piano Recital/Volunteer Appreciation concert. Our 
piano students, recorder ensemble members, and choir members performed beautifully! There is no better way 
to celebrate the wonderful community that makes Mulvey, Mulvey, than a night of music and celebration. 
Another thanks to everyone who attended the Read and Fly Evening on May 14th. Many Mulvey music learners 
contributed to composing and recording music for the book Pool by JiHyeon Lee. Thank you! 
 

This a been a wonderful school year, and I have truly enjoyed teaching your children and sharing new 
musical experiences together. I wish you all a safe summer of health, happiness, and of course, music!    

I do-re-mi-fa-so look forward to many musical experiences with you next year! 
 
Rhythmically yours,  
 
Mr. G.  

Welcome back to Ms. Brenna’s Artists Alley!   
I have to say it’s been lovely watching all of your projects wind up as we approach the end of the school year!  
You have all worked so hard and I know you’ve learned a lot about Art in Culture in various different ways. 
The Grade 1/2 students have been busy learning cultural dance steps and choreographing their own sequences 
to cultural music. Rm 5 has been learning traditional Filipino dance moves, Rm 7 has been learning Colombian 
dance moves, and Rm 1 has been learning South African gumboot dance moves.  I look forward to taking them 
all to perform for the elderly at Misericordia Place this month.  
Highlighted in this months’ Artist Alley are the grade 2/3’s. They have been finalizing their Word Art and it looks 
great! They have lots of different languages being explored by these students, overall excellent work!   
Rm. 21 is making great progress on their healthy/unhealthy habitat art as we push towards finishing these     
creative pieces up!  Rm. 17’s coil bowls are entering the kiln which is an exciting and nerve wracking process 
as we find out how well we attached all our pieces together. Hopefully they all come out in one piece but if they 
don’t we will do our best to attach the pieces back together. The grade 4/5’s still life art skills perspectives 
study continues to impress me as students work through each art type and explore the use of the various art 
elements in this extensive artist collection they are making. The grade 5/6’s are finishing/finished their stained 
glass art and I will be taking the planets to get fired at Prairie Stained Glass shortly. I honestly can’t wait to see 
the results so I hope you all are excited as well! Rm 13 is also practicing their hip hop dance which they will    
also present alongside the grade 1/2’s. Rm 18 is rounding out the year with some quick art skills studies of their 
own. 
This has been a wonderful year! Please keep stretching your artistic muscles over the summer. Build a sand 
castle, do some drawing, turn plants into art, but whatever you do stay creative! I wish you all the best this 
summer. 
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Message from Mulvey  
Community Support Worker 
Justine Kiwanuka 
Email: jkiwanuka@wsd1.org Phone: 204-786-3469 

 

Hello Parents, Guardians, Caregivers and Families. 

Hope you all enjoyed the cold spring season. I think we have moved in to real 
summer now. As summer sets in, it is time to explore programs where parents/
guardians/caregivers can register their kids for the summer season. There are several 
programs, day camps, and one-week programs for summer that children can enjoy 
when school is over. Some of these programs are subsidized or are at a reasonable 
cost. Below are just a few of them: 

Sunshine Fund – If you are looking for camping experience for your child, you can 
apply through Sunshine Fund and depending on your income, you may qualify for a 
subsidy. YWCA – provides day programs. ART City- the summer schedule for Art City 
will be out soon. Their programs are 11:00 am – 6:00 pm, and West Broadway Youth 
Outreach, watch for their summer calendar. 

Programs and Activities: 

Circle of Security Program: 

I would like to congratulate all those who took part in the Circle of Security program. 
Thank you for your commitment to the program. Your certificates are now in. Please 
stop by my office and pick up your certificate. 

(EAL) English Conversation Classes: 

Our last (EAL) English Conversational/Money Matters class will be on Thursday June 
26 at our usual meeting time at 2:00 - 3:30 p.m. Our last day will include a potluck. 
Come, let’s continue to learn and celebrate with each other. 

Food Rescue: 

The last day of the Food Rescue program will be Wednesday, June 25th at 8:45 am. 
As a reminder, please bring your own reusable bags for easy carrying of whatever 
supplies that we will share with you. Information about what will be given is shared on 
messenger every Tuesday at the end of the day. 

The program still needs volunteers to assist with sorting bread. This is how we are 
able to bring bread which we give out on Wednesdays. So, if you can help the Food 
Program in sorting bread, please contact me at 204-786-3469. You must have access 
to a vehicle to be able to get to the bread place. It is usually every Tuesday at 7 am. 
Any support is welcome. 

Justine Kiwanuka Work 
Schedule at Mulvey School 

 
Tuesday AM only 

Wednesday AM only 
Thursday PM only 

Friday AM/PM 
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Message from Mulvey  
Community Support Worker 
Justine Kiwanuka 
Email: jkiwanuka@wsd1.org Phone: 204-786-3469 
 

Mulvey School Clothing Line: 

Our summer Mulvey School Clothing line is coming up on Friday June 13, starting at 
9:00 am-2:00 pm. We will set up in the GM again and people will be walking through, 
shopping and taking. We have a variety of everything. Come, select what you want 
and go. Please bring your kids with you, so they can do their own shopping as well. 

Are you doing your summer cleaning and organizing or are you downsizing? We will 
be happy to have any gently used donations so other people can make use of them. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mulvey School Newcomer Parents Meet and Mingle: 

We are planning to have a meet and mingle tea and snack on June 16 at 1:00-3:00 
pm for all Mulvey School New parents/Caregivers and guardians. Please confirm your 
attendance. 

Family Fun Cooking: 

Our next family cooking event this month will take place on June 6 at 4:00 pm. Please 
register by contacting me at jkiwanuka@wsd1.org. 

Donations to Parents’ Room 4: 

Thank you to all who donate to our school and especially to the family room. We 
appreciate your generosity. Please remember, if you bring in any donations, bags or 
boxes of any kind to the parents’ room (room 4), please put them on the table in the 
middle of the room and mark them (DONATIONS). This will help me to avoid mixing 
the donations and the lost and found. Thank you. 

Ms. Justine Kiwanuka, Community Support Worker 204-786-3469 
jkiwanuka@wsd1.org 

Justine Kiwanuka Work 
Schedule at Mulvey School 

 
Tuesday AM only 

Wednesday AM only 
Thursday PM only 

Friday AM/PM 
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Patrol of the month: 
Mason! 

Mason has been doing an exceptional 
job of ensuring that everything runs 

smoothly for patrols. His leadership as 
a captain in preforming duties such as 

finding fill ins, doing attendance,       
volunteering to fill in, communicating 

with the patrol supervisor and daycare 
when they are taking an alternative 

route has been outstanding.  
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June 2025  
 

M o n  T u e W e d  T h u  F r i  
2               Day 6 3              Day 1 4                Day 2 5                 Day 3 6               Day 4 

Mulvey Mustangs 
Football game 

6:30-8:30 

Fit Run in AM 
Rooftop photo in PM 

 
Pottery Club @ Noon 

3:30-5– Football  
Practice 

 
Valour Soccer 

WSD Pow Wow 
 

Pottery Raku Field Trip 

3:30-5– Football  
Practice 

9              Day 5 10            Day 6 11              Day 1 12               Day 2 13             Day 3                  
Pizza orders DUE 

 
Mulvey Mustangs 

Football game 
6:30-8:30 

 

 WSD Steam Fair 
 

3:30-5– Football  
Practice 

Ultimate Football team 
tournament @ Tec Voc 

in AM 
 

4:00-8:00 Mulvey BBQ 

Pizza Lunch 
Field Day 

3:30-5– Football  
Practice 

9:00-2– Mulvey  
Clothing Line 

16             Day 4 17            Day 5 18            Day 6 19              Day 1 20            Day  2
Ultimate Football Tour-

nament RAIN DATE 
Mulvey Mustangs  

Football game 
6:30-8:30 

1:00-3– Meet and  
Mingle Tea 

 1:30– Kindergarten 
Celebration 

 
3:30-5– Football  

Practice 

Gr. 6 Farewell  
Luncheon 

 
Gr. 1/2 & Room 13 to  
Misericordia Place to 

dance @ 1:45 

Field Day rain date 
 

3:30-5– Football  
Practice 

23             Day 3             24            Day 4 25              Day 5 26               Day 6 27            Day 1 
Parent Council  
Meeting @ 5:30 

Grade 6 Farewell Report Cards go 
home 

2-3:30 
EAL Class Potluck 

LAST day of school 
11:30AM dismissal 

 
Multiculturalism Day 

30                 
     

                            SAFE 
S   how Respect and Responsibility 
A  lways come Prepared and On Time 
F  eet and Hands to Yourself 
E  veryone Learns Together 

 
BE YOUR BEST 

B  elieve  
E  xcel 
S  ucceed 
T  ogether 

Date Event Cycle 
Day 

Sept. 3/25 First Day of Classes (grades 1-6) 2 

Sept. 8/25 First Day for N/K students 5 

Sept.18/25 Meet the Staff evening 1 

Sept.30/25 National Day for Truth & 
Reconciliation– NO CLASSES  

Oct. 20/25 Picture Day 3 

Nov. 17/25 Picture  Retake Day 4 

     Monday                Tuesday              Wednesday         Thursday                  Friday 


